
ACADEMIC AFFAIRS COMMITTEE 
December 8, 2022 

Approval of IUP-APSCUF Representative Council Actions 
 

The Academic Affairs Committee recommends that the following actions, which have the 

endorsement of the president and the provost, be approved: 

• Program revisions approved by the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council at its 
September 8, 2022, meeting as follows: 

o From the Eberly College of Business, correction to the revision of the 
▪ Business Administration Minor 

o From the Department of Food and Nutrition, correction to the revision of the 
▪ Public Health and Community Nutrition Certificate 

 

• New program approved by the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council at its September 
8, 2022, meeting as follows: 

o From the Center for Career and Technical Personnel Preparation 
▪ Associate of Applied Science in Career and Technical Teacher 

Education 
 

• Program moratoriums approved by the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council at its 
September 8, 2022, meeting as follows: 

o From the Department of Professional Studies in Education 

▪ Business Education, BSEd 
o From the Department of Communication Disorders, Special Education, and 

Disability Services 
▪ Disability Services, BS 

 
• Program revisions approved by the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council at its 

November 8, 2022, meeting as follows: 
o From the Department of History 

▪ History and Social Studies Education/History, BA 

o From the Madia Department of Chemistry, Biochemistry, Physics, and 
Engineering 

▪ Chemistry, BS (including Pre-medical, Pre-pharmacy, and Chemical 
Education) —also includes name change 

o From the Department of Anthropology 
▪ Cultural Competencies Certificate 

 
• New program approved by the IUP-APSCUF Representative Council at its November 

8, 2022, meeting as follows: 

o From the Department of Professional Studies in Education 
▪ Superintendent of School Letter of Eligibility Certificate 

 
At the October 4, 2022, meeting, the University Senate approved revisions to the following 

undergraduate policy: 
 

• Undergraduate Transfer Admissions 
 

At the November 1, 2022, meeting, the University Senate approved revisions to the 

following undergraduate policy: 
 

• Program Changes 
 


